
 

 

          

    

      

      

         

      

       

          

         

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  Monday, 19 February 2018 

 
 

AUSPAC TRADE NOTICE – MICRONESIAN CHIEF NAME CHANGE 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise the planned renaming of the Micronesian Chief to “Forum 

Samoa4” in Melbourne is now rescheduled to take place in Fiji. The delay in name change was due to 

berthing delay in Melbourne which potentially added a further 3 or 4 days to our schedule. This is negated 

by having the renaming performed in Suva.  

 

All Australian export cargo booked on the Forum Samoa4 V001N will need to be renominated back to the 

Micronesian Chief V001N which will be a cost borne by the carrier. 

 

 

 
 

 

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact our Customer 

Service Team on nz.cs@pacificforumline.com   

 

 

Kind regards, 

Pacific Forum Line 
 


